

## **PUBLIC COMMENT at the June 28 PB Meeting**

Stephen Kaiser < skaiser 1959@gmail.com>

Wed, Jun 15, 2016 at 6:36 AM

To: "Paden, Liza" < lpaden@cambridgema.gov>

Cc: Kathleen Born <kathyborn@gmail.com>, Tom Evans <tevans@cambridgeredevelopment.org>, "Mullan, Jeffrey" <jmullan@foleyhoag.com>

To: The Cambridge Planning Board

From: Stephen H. Kaiser

I request that, at its discretion, the Planning Board allow for public comment after the presentation of the Development Concept Plan on June 28.

Thank you.	

Boston Properties will present to the Cambridge Planning Board an outline of their proposed Infill Development Concept Plan.

Tuesday June 28, 2016 7:00 PM City Hall Annex

Boston Properties will have presentations from Sasaki and VHB who are conducting the master site planning and technical analysis for the site.